
 

Michele M. Velez, Director of Public Works, Tree Warden 

Posted date:  Tuesday, July 9, 2024 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE - 7/9/24 POSTPONED DUE TO WEATHER 

NEW DATE – 7/31/24; 2pm 

In accordance with Section 23-59 of the Connecticut General Statutes, notice is hereby 

given that the Town of East Haddam Tree Warden shall hold a public hearing on the 

intended removal or pruning of selected tagged trees located on Bone Mill Road, 

Hemlock Valley Road and Old Town Street, as a result of the appeal of Mr. Robert Smith 

of 119 Boardman Road, Andrew Compagno of 36 River Road, Erin Vivero& Jeff King of 

99 Hemlock Valley Road, Jeff Ranuaudo & Juliana Tyron of 103 Hemlock Valley Road, 

and Scott & Allie Carlson of 107 Hemlock Valley Road, dated June 13, 2024.  Removal of 

the trees is intended due to poor tree conditions.  

The Public Hearing will be held on Wednesday, July 31, 2024, from 2:00pm to 3:00pm at 

the roadside Corner of Bone Mill Road and Shelter Rock Road.  

GPS COORDINATES:  41.429355, -72.414611    45-37 Bone Mill Rd 
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